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Good evening Class of 2023,
Just a few brief items to share with our seniors and families as we head into the weekend.

A group of us went down to Temple this afternoon to walk the space and get some questions
answered...it was very exciting!

Thank you to those that were able to join last evening’s graduation presentation. If you were
unable to attend, the recording of the presentation (about 30 minutes in length) is available HERE.

Additional information will be shared out on all end of year events (Senior Appreciation Day, prom,
graduation rehearsal, etc.) as each one draws closer.

Speaking of upcoming events, we have decided to push the Top Royal event into April (Date
TBD). This gives seniors a bit more time to consider being a participant in this event.

*Remember that the Top Royal will win two (2) Free tickets to senior prom in addition to
bragging rights! And the fan favorite for the event will win one (1) free ticket to prom.

Finally, | sent out an email earlier this afternoon about cap and gown purchases. | apologize if
there was any confusion with that email. | was able to pull a report from Balfour that provided me
information for those students that HAVE ordered cap, gown, tassel, stole or the entire package.
There is no need to email me back. However, if you or your student did NOT receive that
email, then | do not have a record of your purchase with Balfour. Please feel free to reach out
to our rep with any questions. Her contact information is on slide #11 of the presentation found
HERE.

*If you still need to place an order, they can be placed HERE.

Enjoy the weekend and remember that we have just two weeks remaining in MP3!

Joshua Peterkin
Assistant Principal

UDHS Class of 2023
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